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During the month of October 2022 I attended the following meetings:

ULSU & University of Lethbridge Committees

During the month of October 2022 I personally attend The following committee meetings:

● GFC: A&S Gender Inclusivity Training - Oct. 3

● ULSU GFC Prep Meeting - Oct. 3

● General Faculties Council (GFC) - Oct. 3

Meeting minutes: GENERAL FACULTIES COUNCIL MEETING #567 Approved Minutes

Monday, October 3, 2022 3:00 p.m.

● ULSU Executive Council Meeting - Oct. 5

● GFC: Curriculum Coordinating Committee - Oct.17

● AACSB Peer Review (for DSB) - Oct. 17

● A&S Faculty Council - Oct. 19

● ULSU EDI Meeting (with Martha Mathurin-Moe) - Oct. 20

● ULSU General Assembly Meeting - Oct. 28

● Student Fee Review Committee - Oct. 31

Meeting with Students

● During the month of October 2022, I met with several students regarding academic

concerns and Grade Appeals.
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Notable Events/Meetings

● ULSU Mental Health Week (MHW) - Oct. 3-7

Mental Health Week is a week full of events and programming geared toward

student mental health and wellness. MHW featured snack stations and events such

as these:

○ Bob Ross Paint Night at the Zoo (with Michaela) - Oct. 3

○ Mental Health Walk (with Michaela) - Oct. 4

○ International Student Town Hall (with Maleeka) - Oct. 4

○ Paper Airplane Contest (hosted by Gage) - Oct. 5

○ RBC Workshop (With Lucas & Roberto) - Oct. 6

○ Coffee at the Hess Gallery - Oct. 6

○ Art in the Atrium - Oct. 7

● General Assembly Orientation - Oct. 6

GA orientation was designed to set up the SU GA members with everything from

how the ULSU works to committees and governance and essentially everything a GA

member needs to know.

● UofL International Announcement - Oct. 13

This was an announcement that took place in the ULSU ballrooms where the

University announced additional support and plans for increasing internationalisation

at ULeth.

● ULSU Mental Health Working Group (MHWG) Meeting - Oct. 13

The ULSU MHWG met to discuss new initiatives and ideas centred around student

mental health.

● Let there be Light Night - Oct. 14

Let there be Light Night is an event hosted by the Alumni Association that takes place

at each convocation. The event celebrates some of the incredible alumni and other

community members who have championed the UofL.

● ULeth Convocation - Oct. 15

I attended Convocation as a guest to wish our students the best in their next chapter

as graduates of the UofL.
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● ULSU Garage Sale - Oct. 17, 18, 19

The ULSU hosts a garage sale annually from all the things left behind, and unclaimed,

in residence.

● CAUS Lunch & Learn - Oct. 21

A lunch and learn hosted by the Council of Alberta University Students (CAUS) on

student food insecurity.

● ULSU Dirty Bingo - Oct. 21

ULSU Dirty Bingo is a monthly event that promotes sexual health through education.

● ULSU Volunteer Fair - Oct. 26

The ULSU co hosted a volunteer fair to connect students and campus community

members with opportunities to volunteer.

● Meeting with Dean of DSB - Oct. 26

I met with Kerry Godfrey, Dean of the Dhillon School of Business to discuss the

AACSB accreditation and areas that DSB and ULSU can work together on.

● Meliorist AGM - Oct. 26

I attended the Meliorist AGM along with Kairvee and Maleeka.

● UofL Open House - Oct. 27

I volunteered as the handler for Luxie and also met with our prospective students

and talked with them about the UofL.

● Meetings with GA Members

○ Kairvee - Oct. 11

○ Alex - Oct. 27

○ Maleeka - Oct. 27

○ Rachele - Oct. 28

○ A&S Reps Meeting - Oct. 28
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If you have any questions or concerns about this report please feel free to contact me via

email at su.academic@uleth.ca.

Kind Regards,

Gage Desteur
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